
Superintendent’s Weekly Update
Friday, April 21, 2017



Thank You Bernadette Anderson and 
Nez Perce Tribe STEP

Bernadette Anderson with the Academic Development Institute
and Nez Perce Tribe STEP hosted a Family Engagement Workshop
on Tuesday, April 18th. Thank you for engaging us in the
importance of parent and family involvement. Together we are
building shared leadership to benefit Lapwai students. A special
thank you to Tess Woodward, Family Engagement Specialist as
well. Qe'ciyew'yew'



Elementary Assembly - Kaha:Wi
First Nations Dance Group from Canada
Sponsored by University of Idaho Festival Dance



Congratulations Kathy Taylor!

Kathy Taylor won a $100 Visa gift card for her payroll
deduction to support our baseball and softball student
athletes.

A big Wildcat thank you to all the Nez Perce Tribe
employees who contributed through payroll deduction!

Thank you Taricia Moliga for organizing this fundraiser!

The support of the Nez Perce Tribe has
been outstanding in the return of
baseball and softball to the Lapwai
School District!







The outstanding achievement of these
Wildcat scholars was celebrated at the
April 2017 School Board Meeting. We are
proud of you!

A special thank you to Devin Boyer,
Senior Class Advisor, for attending the
meeting with the students. Devin works
hard every year to support our seniors
and prepare for the graduation
ceremony. Thank you, Devin!

Congratulations class of 2017!



We are proud of our Wildcat scholars!



Mrs. Hay’s Kindergarten Class 
Practicing Sight Words in 
the Sunshine









ISAT OFF TO A
GREAT START!

Testing is off to a great start! Our students are
persevering and taking their assessments
seriously. Attendance during testing has been
great as well. We are all incredibly proud of our
Wildcat scholars. Together, we ensure all
students will reach their full potential.



Mrs. Boyer’s Greenhouse

Mrs. Boyer’s students have been hard at work in the greenhouse. 
They are planning a plant sale in May.

Thank you Mrs. Boyer for engaging our students in hands-on science!



College Commitment Day

Josh Nellesen, Guidance Counselor

Lapwai Middle-High School

(208) 843-2241 

JNELLESEN@LAPWAI.ORG 





Indoor Elementary Recess








